PennCrest BANK is excited to announce that we’ll be introducing a brand new website on February 8,
2018! We're confident that you'll enjoy the experience of our new site, where all of the banking
conveniences that you expect will be even easier to use. In addition to our new site we will be
transitioning from PennCrestBANK.COM to PennCrest.BANK! The dot BANK “domain” is reserved
exclusively for financial institutions that meet a rigorous set of standards, and provides a more secure
internet environment. More peace of mind where your money and privacy are concerned; it’s as

important to us as it is to you!

Don’t worry, if you enter PennCrestBANK.COM (or have it bookmarked as a “favorite”), you will
automatically be redirected to PennCrest.BANK. At some point though, you may want to refresh your
favorite bookmark to PennCrest.BANK.

If you have any questions or concerns, we welcome you to call us (toll free) at 888-716-7587, or stop by

your nearest PennCrest BANK office.



